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To all students

Announcement of Mental and Physical Health Questionnaire for Students (revised version)

As shown in the attached paper, to prevent the spread of the novel Coronavirus disease, the health checkup has been
postponed. Along with this, the method of conducting and submitting the “Mental and Physical Health Questionnaire
for Students” will be partially changed as follows. Since there are some differences in the submission method from the

“health checkup form”, please check this revised version carefully to see which one applies to you.

1. For new incoming undergraduate students: Please follow instructions from your faculty and submit the
questionnaire with the enclosed "Student Counseling Card".
2. For students other than the above:
1) If you have the questionnaire, keep it until the health checkup. We will inform the schedule and the
submission methods as soon as the schedule for the health checkup is decided.

2) If you do not have the questionnaire, we will inform you how to obtain it as soon as the schedule for

the health checkup is decided.
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